
111/18/2022 

 

Dear Parents of Yellow Door, 

 

Our Thanksgiving Feast was a success thanks to all of you. Your cooperation and willingness to bring the 

things needed made all the difference. We were happy to see all of little ones enjoy a lovely time with 

all their friends. 

We hope that you like the beautiful placemat made by your child, it was his/her hands on the cutest 

little turkey! 

 

This week for Circle Time and small group our theme was Thanksgiving. The children decorated a turkey 

cut out using do a dot markers also the children really had a blast with the Fall Sensory Bin. We played I 

spy we counted the pumpkin. For Music we had a blasts using rhythm sticks,  listened and followed the 

usual songs that they love and had an amazing time.  In music and movement we reinforced our gross 

motor skills by jumping and trying to coordinate our movements. 

 

Remember next week is Thanksgiving and the school will be closed Thursday November 24and  Friday 

November 25. 

 

Have a fun and safe weekend! 

Love from the teachers of Yellow Door     . 

 

Mrs. Yanet, ,Mrs. Yeysleydy, and Ashley 


